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David S. Steele

DSteele@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1633

F. +1.425.635.2633

November 8, 2018 

VIA WEB PORTAL  
 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Puget Sound Energy 2018 Expedited Rate Filing 
Dockets UE-180899 and UG-180900 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Yesterday, on behalf of Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”), we filed testimony and exhibits supporting 
PSE’s expedited rate filing (“ERF”).  Inadvertently not included in the filing was the Prefiled 
Direct Testimony of Douglas S. Loreen, Exhibits DSL-1T through DSL-2.  Accordingly, 
enclosed for filing is Mr. Loreen’s testimony and supporting exhibit.  Our apologies for this 
oversight. 

In addition, we understand the Commission has requested paper copies of PSE’s ERF filing.  
PSE will prepare paper copies of the filing and will submit them to the Commission as soon as 
possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

 
David S. Steele 

DSS 
Enclosures 
 
cc: All Parties 
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